
Elmira Parking Lot Update! 

Thank you everyone for your continued patience and 

flexibility during the construction of our beautiful new 

school. 

 

1. The “new” (north) loop will be for staff parking and 

buses --- Beginning Monday, May 1st! 

2. The current (south) loop will be for drop-off/pickup and 

family/visitor parking. 

3. Please no parking in Fire Lane, however, parents may 

pull up along the lane for students to get in and out of 

car. 

4. Please follow parking lot arrows and pull as far forward 

as possible alongside of the loop. 

5. Students are not allowed to cross through parking lot 

alone, if you would like your child to get directly in the 

car, please use loop. 

6. Students will continue to enter the building through the 

main doors. 

7. Students will not be dismissed to families until teachers 

have a visual of the adult and/or car. 

8. Thank you for informing us of any transportation 

changes by 1:00 p.m.  

Thank You- Mrs. Marshall 

Please don’t hesitate to call or email with questions: 

mmarshall@fernridge.k12.or.us 

541-935-8214 

mailto:mmarshall@fernridge.k12.or.us


 


